
From: Ronald Serra  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:00 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Stop Highway 413. It is an environmental disaster 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
It is my understanding that our council will be voting this week to reverse endorsement 
for construction of highway 413. 
 

With that in mind and with all due respect I am writing to you as a whole, to 
express my deep concerns regarding that environmentally disastrous project and 
to let you know that this is indeed a key electoral issue for me and that I will 
make my vote count at any upcoming election. My vote will be in direct 
correlation on how my elected councillor and Mayor vote on this matter. 
 

I am hoping the entire council of the City of Vaughan will withdraw any 
endorsement of the GTA West Corridor/Highway 413 and stop it. Furthermore 
I hope the City of Vaughan will actively oppose the provincial government with all 
means available at your disposal. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ron Serra 
Kleinburg, Ontario 
 


